
Classroom Policies and Student 

Responsibilities 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Welcome to a new school year! As we embark on this educational journey together, it is 

important to establish clear classroom policies and outline student responsibilities to ensure a 

productive and respectful learning environment. 

Classroom Policies 

• Punctuality: Students are expected to arrive on time for class and be prepared to start 

immediately. 

• Respect: Students should treat their classmates, teachers, and classroom materials with 

respect at all times. 

• Participation: Active participation in class discussions and activities is encouraged and 

valued. 

• No Distractions: Cell phones and other electronic devices must be silenced and stored 

away during class time. 

• Homework: Assignments are to be completed and submitted on time. Late submissions 

will incur a penalty. 

Student Responsibilities 

• Come prepared: Bring all necessary materials to class, including textbooks, notebooks, 

and writing instruments. 

• Engage: Take an active role in your learning by asking questions and contributing to 

discussions. 

• Be respectful: Listen when others are speaking and be considerate of differing opinions. 

• Follow instructions: Adhere to the teacher's directions and guidelines for classroom 

activities. 

• Seek help: If you are struggling with the material, reach out for assistance as soon as 

possible. 

Our goal is to create a positive and successful learning atmosphere for everyone. Thank you for 

your cooperation and support. Let's make this year a great one! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


